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We have been able to confirm that duties in the Lobbies can be rotated between seated and standing 
positions by conferring with the respective Lobby Manager.  Although some of our members prefer 
standing, others would like to spend a part of their shift standing or sitting and not in its entirety.  We 
have agreed that it would be for ergonomic reasons and not to coordinate breaks so you can go to lunch 
with your friend.  The company also do not want its employees losing their currency in a particular 
function because they have constantly cycled out of that function. 
 

By now those of you who opted to apply for the vacancies will have received your conditional offers.  
You have 24 hours in which to reply.  If you accept, then you will be frozen at YVRRR for 24 months.  If 
you decline or do not respond within those 24 hours, you will be locked and will not be able to reapply 
within 12 months. 
 
The report date is currently 03Feb25.  If you had picked up any shift trades, they will bounce back to the 
owner of the shift so please make arrangements to have them covered. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
 
 
Eric 

Mobile User


